
 
CABINET SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – 26 MARCH 2008 

 
Report Title: A21 and East Kent Access Phase 2 Cost 

Increases 

 

Document Attached: Report to Cabinet, 17 March (Item 10) 

Cabinet accepted the recommendation in the  
report. 

 
Purpose of Consideration: (a) to question representatives of the     

 Highways Agency about the reasons for 
the significant increases in the estimated 
cost of the two A21 schemes; 

 
(b) to consider how best to pursue speedy    

implementation of these schemes with all 
the agencies involved, in order to prevent 
further delay which will inevitably result in 
further increased costs and a delay in 
tackling a major safety issue. 
 

Possible Decisions: As this report was simply for noting by Cabinet, 
the Committee may either:- 

 
(a) make no comments; or 
 
(b) make suggestions to the Cabinet about 

how this matter should be progressed. 
 
Previous Consideration: None. 
 
Background Documents: None. 


